
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

4. 2006/07 PROJECT AND DISCRETIONARY FUNDING - SIX MONTH ACCOUNTABILITY 
 
 The Acting Community Secretary provided the Board with an update on its 2006/07 Project and 

Discretionary funding allocations and expenditure. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To receive the information. 
 
 2. That the staff involved be thanked for their contribution of the information and their ongoing work 

with the community. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


